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Banks must be pro-active in engaging with lawmakers and regulators. Ensure your

bank’s story is told by designating an employee to serve as an Advocacy Officer.

Advocacy Officers are the first point of contact for MBA. They are responsible for

sharing advocacy opportunities with bank employees, including:

Urgent legislative and regulatory action alerts;

Target Banker visits with state legislators in Jefferson City;

Annual Washington visits with federal regulators and members of Congress;

Local meetings with lawmakers and candidates.

Advocacy Officers will receive exclusive access to a quarterly Missouri political

update, special breakout sessions at MBA’s Annual Convention, and recognition

for their service to the industry. 

Advocacy Officer

Advocacy Officer DesignationAdvocacy Officer Designation

David Kent, MBA senior vice president and chief lobbyist,
at dkent@mobankers.com or PO Box 57, Jefferson City
MO 65102.

SUBMIT VIA EMAIL OR MAIL: 

mailto:dkent@mobankers.com

